
 

 

Application for Australia Awards Now Open 

 

The Australia Awards Postgraduate Scholarship is now accepting 

applications until 30 April 2019 and it is open to all citizens regardless 

of gender, ethnicity and disability. The scholarship program allows 

Filipino to experience 

world-class education at 

Australia’s premier 

universities. 

 

They welcome applications from individuals who have the 

potential to contribute to the following priority areas: 

1) Trade and economics; 

2) Infrastructure and smart cities; 

3) Digital economy; 

4) Peace and development; 

5) Education; 

6) Governance and public policy, including civil society and 

media; 

7) Natural resource management, including mining and 

energy; and 

8) Humanitarian and disaster risk management. 

 

For further inquiries, you may check their website at 

https://www.australiaawardsphilippines.org/, or contact the 

scholarships secretariat at telephone number (+632) 638-9686 or 

through email address secretariat@australiaawardsphilippines.org.  
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